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Attention 7th & 8th graders:  Anyone interested in working at the Student Store this year should 

pick up an application outside of Room B-2.  All applications should be dropped off in the main 

office by October 1st.  Working in the Student Store counts towards the Activity Day Picnic.  Any 

questions, see Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Snyder in B-2. 

 

The Math Club will be meeting on Tuesday, October 4 at 2:20 in room A-6.  If you have any questions 
please see Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Lovas. 
 
The first meeting of the Technology Club will be held on Tuesday October 4th in room C-16. 

 
There will be a Builders Club meeting on Thursday, September 29, in Room N-8.  Plan 
on working on our Halloween theme sale! 


